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Oregon has a system of mail in voting that is secure and has worked extremely well 

for many years.  This bill will “worsen” a process that has served the state well.  This 

is an effort that will be costly and achieve no good purpose other than to make voting 

more difficult for registered voters in Oregon.  I urge the committee to vote against 

this bill. 


